
PMUNY Leadership Change for Board acknowledgement/approval 
 
 
I want to inform you that at our May 24, 2024 meeting, the PMUNY Leadership Team 
selected new ministry leaders.  
 
We are hopeful they will begin their duties on July 1, 2024 understanding that EMP 
Board of Directors needs to give final approval. 
 
Our new leaders consists of the following 4 individuals. 
 
Ministry Leader 
Barbara Compitello Term of Office July 1, 2024- June 30, 2026 
Ministry Co-Leader  
Joe Roxstrom Term of Office July 1, 2024- June 30, 2026 
Secretary  
Jean Ticen Term of Office Present- June 2025 
Treasurer 
John Gnann Term of Office July 1, 2024- June 30, 2026 
 
I also want to inform you that many of us on the PMUNY leadership team have both 
personal and professional conflicts with EMP's June 10, 2024 meeting date and are 
currently unable to attend the meeting Fairport United Methodist Church.  
Some of us will be at Wyoming Correctional Facility for a Residents Encounter Christ 
(REC) reunion. 
 
Joyce 


